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Senator Fuschillo Helps Cut the Ribbon on Merrick Small Business
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Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently joined with the Merrick Chamber of Commerce and
local officials to help cut the ribbon on one of Merrick’s newest small businesses, A-1 Transmissions.  
Senator Fuschillo, along with Town Clerk Mark Bonilla and Legislator Dave Denenberg, joined Chamber
members in wishing owners Jerry and Peggy Koenig many years of success at their new location.
A-1 Transmission, located at 153 Sunrise Highway in Merrick, offers a variety automobile repair and
maintenance services.    
Senator Fuschillo (third right) is pictured as he helps owners Jerry and Peggy Koenig (center and fifth left)
cut the ribbon on A-1 Transmissions. They are joined by Town Clerk Mark Bonilla (second right),
Legislator Dave Denenberg (fourth left), Merrick Chamber President Randy Shotland (fourth right), and
Chamber members (l-r) Kevin Hoffman, Carmela Lage, Marian Fraker-Gutin, and Margaret Biegelman, as
well as Mike Labrocca of A-1 Transmissions.  
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